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MDX TO REINSTATE TOLLS AT MIDNIGHT 

MIAMI, Fla., October 9, 2016 – As impacts of Hurricane Matthew subsided, the Miami Dade 
Expressway Authority (MDX) will be reinstating toll collection on all of its expressways at 
midnight.  

MDX roads include SR 836/Dolphin Expressway, SR 874/Don Shula Expressway, SR 924/Gratigny 
Parkway, SR 112/Airport Expressway and SR 878/Snapper Creek Expressway.  

MDX’s Road Rangers will be operating as usual, providing free roadside assistance to distressed 
motorists. Drivers can contact Road Rangers by dialing * FHP (347).  

South Florida motorists are advised to adhere to warnings and there were no storm-related 
incidents on any of the MDX expressways.  

For more information, motorists should monitor the local weather and news reports. 

### 

About MDX 
MDX operates and maintains five user-supported expressways in Miami-Dade County –  SR 112/Airport Expressway, 
SR 836/Dolphin Expressway, SR 874/Don Shula Expressway, SR 878/Snapper Creek Expressway, and SR 
924/Gratigny Parkway.  MDX expressways are funded by toll revenue, which is reinvested back into the community 
and funds the construction of projects that alleviate traffic congestion, create thousands of local jobs and provide 
new opportunities to small and local businesses. The agency also gives back a portion of its annual revenue to 
drivers through the MDX Cash Back Toll Dividend Program.  


